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Hello Raptor Families,

Our Raptor Squad has been very busy the last week preparing for the return of all our Mini-Raptors.

Please see some exciting events we have planned as we embark on the new school year.  Our office

team of Mr. Ean and Mrs. Stacey is back, so please don’t hesitate to call, email or stop by with

questions.  I’m also available if you have questions, ideas, or just want to check in.

Mr. V

mvillalpando@rcsdk8.org.

Raptor Events:

Back To School Night

Our BTSN is scheduled for Wednesday, August 11th from 5:30 - 6:30 pm.

All Parents and Guardians are invited to join us to meet your child’s teacher.  All TK - 5th grade

teachers will share our vision and goals we have for each of our Mini-Raptors.

This is an adult only event.

mailto:mvillalpando@rcsdk8.org


TK, Kindergarten and ASD Program Orientation

With close to 200 students in these different programs, we will be hosting an Orientation for the

Parents, Guardians, and Students in these programs. This event is in addition to our BTSN.

When: Tuesday, August 3rd

Times:

● ASD Programs 1:00 pm to 1:30 pm

● TK 1:15 to 1:45 pm

● Kindergarten 2:15 pm to 2:45 pm

Teachers will outline:

● Drop-Off and Pick-Up Routines and Procedures

● 1st Day of school Tips for Success

● Review Recess, Snack, and Lunch Details

● Other Practices to help for a smooth introduction to school and their respective

program

We will send details regarding parking, where to enter, and other details

later this week to each TK, K, and ASD family.

Student Teacher Assignments

On Monday, August 2nd around 12 noon, you will receive an email via Swift with your child’s

teacher assignment for the 2021-2022 school year. Contact our office, if you have any questions or

need support accessing your child’s schedule.

Riego PTC

If you pre-ordered a Student Supply Kit in June, our PTC Team will be distributing the kits on

Friday, July 30th from our parking circle. Stay tuned for the windows of time and more

details.

Visit our PTC at Riego Creek PTC Website and join our Facebook page at Riego Creek PTC

Thank you for all your support, flexibility, and understanding as we strive to provide all our

Mini-Raptors a safe and supportive learning environment. See you all very soon!

Respectfully,

Mr. Villalpando

Stay connected to Riego Creek by visiting our at our Riego Creek Website

https://www.riegocreekptc.com/
https://riegocreek.rcsdk8.org/

